380 Madiron Avenue
New York, N. Y, 10017 .

The editors of Saturday Review wish to thank you
for writing to us. Your letter will, of course, be read
carefully and considered—unless you have stipulated
otherwise—for inclusion among our printed Letters to
the Editor.

Rochelle Girson
Book Review Editor




